
STHS  S  Club  collects  socks
for Christmas Cheer
The South Tahoe High School S Club had a Holiday Sock Drive in
November and December to benefit local youth as part of the
Christmas Cheer All Year “Children Are Special” Project.

S Club members collected 548 pairs of new and “gently” used
socks during the drive. The socks were delivered to Christmas
Cheer  All  Year  by  S  Club  members  and  advisers  to  be
distributed  to  local  youth  this  winter.
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